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12" October 2009

Dear Jackie,

On behalf of Greenwoods Hotel | would like to say a big thank you for your wonderful performance
on Friday 9™ October.

All the guests and staff commented on what a truly wonderful singer you are and you and John
really made the evening special.

Your professional, yet friendly manner made you a joy to work with and we look forward to working
with you again in the near future.

We wish you every success with your career.

With Kind Regards,

Kathleen Tucker

Events Co-ordinator



